
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 14-08-2024                     Circular No: QCS/August/111 

      

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

We wish to inform you that the upcoming third Saturday will be a working day for students of Grades 

III to VIII. As you are aware, the third Saturday is typically a working day for Grades VI to VIII as part of 

our experiential learning program. However, in light of the approaching Term-I examinations, we are 

extending this opportunity to students of Grades III to V as well. This day would be solely dedicated 

for the revision designed to enhance their preparation.  

This initiative aims to support our students in their academics, ensuring they are well-prepared for the 

upcoming exams. Additionally, with the recent holidays due to festivals and celebrations, this session 

will help us make up for the instructional time lost. 

Kindly note: -  

 School timings will be 08:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

 

 Buses will ply for all transport users. 

 

 Regular school uniform should be worn. 

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to your child's education. 

Thanks & Regards  

 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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